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2018 Local General Election 
 

It has been confirmed by the Chief Election Officer that an irregularity has been identified with 
respect to the 2018 Local General Election for Director of Electoral Area “F” (Cherry Creek).  
This irregularity could impact the election of Director of Electoral Area “F” (Cherry Creek) and 
Electoral Area “B” (Beaufort).     
 
Pursuant to Section 153 of the Local Government Act, the Chief Election Officer has submitted 
an application to the Court respecting the validity of the 2018 Local General Election in Electoral 
Areas “B” (Beaufort) and “F” (Cherry Creek). 
 
While this statutory process is undertaken, the Electoral Area Directors who were declared on 
October 24, 2018 by the Chief Election Officer as elected in Electoral Areas “B” (Beaufort) and 
“F” (Cherry Creek) will continue to fulfill all the duties of Electoral Area Director.    
 
The hearing is presently scheduled to take place on December 3, 2018. 
 
As this matter is before the Court, the Alberni-Clayoquot Regional District will not be 
commenting further until after the Court has made its ruling.   
 
A copy of the Petition and related documents may be obtained at 

https://justice.gov.bc.ca/cso/esearch/civil/partySearch.do 
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